file mentioned

Professor H.Blackburn
Laboratory of Physiological
Hygiene School of Publik Health
Stadium
Gate 27 Minneapolis
Minnesota 55455
USA.

Dear Prof. H. Blackburn,

Thank you very much for your critical epidemiological reviews. It is very interesting and useful for us.

views. It is very interesting and useful for us.

I am looking forward to our mutual scientific contacts, especially in primary preventive epidemiological studies.

A Happy New Year with best regards

27/11-73

V. Metelitse

allije

Yours sincerely
Dr.V.I.Meteliga
Chief, Laboratory of Cardiovascular Epidemiology
Myasnikov Institute of
Cardiology AMS USSR
Petroverigsky per 10
Moscow, USSR.

Dear Francis:

many hambs for your

new year's card. Please

Stay in buch.

Contally

Dend & perplast to NETM raisonals

") Brussels report.